
 
Comment: It is difficult on a normal day to park in Southend sea front area. If the council 
decide to reduce the parking in this area for what ever reason they will definitely reduce the 
amount of visitors. It will not stop me or my very large family going to the sea front but 
sadly it won't be Southend that we will visit. Please do not turn Southend back to a second 
class seafront. 

Contact: James blackender,  

 




